
 

 

 

 

Friday 6th October 2023  

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

RE:  Young Voices 2019/20 

On Thursday 18th January 2024 we will be taking part in Young Voices at The O2 Arena in London.   Young 
Voices is an event that is aimed at inspiring children to discover a love for music.  It brings school choirs 
together in large arenas to sing en-masse.    If you would like to know more about Young Voices, their website 
is:  www.youngvoices.co.uk.   If your child has signed up to take part in Young Voices, the rehearsals take 
place on Tuesdays after school from 3.30-4.30 pm which they will need to attend every week. 

There will be a cost for the coach to take the children to the O2 on the day, which will be confirmed once I 
have numbers.    At this stage, we are asking for a deposit of £12 to be paid via ParentMail, to secure your 
child’s place, by Monday 30th October 2023.  

If your child wishes to commit to joining Young Voices, there will be an OPTIONAL cost of £15 for a 
performance t-shirt and torch – please see the sizing chart below.  You also have the option of purchasing 
tickets to come and see the performance at the cost of £25 per ticket.  See below for any accessibility 
requirements.    If you wish to order these through the school, the deadline is Monday 30th October 2023 
to be paid via Parentmail.    A recording of the performance is also sold at a later date by Young Voices but, 
again, is optional.   You will receive more information about this closer to the event.   

Please note if children do not attend regularly they will not be permitted to go to the O2 Arena on the 
day. 

 If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs Crockford 
Young Voices Co-ordinator 
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